
Clerie Ice Factory 

Clerie Ice Factory – Haiti Mission, Inc. entered into a contract with Mr. Gene Clerie to drill a well at the 
site of a proposed ice factory.  HMI is very interested in aiding private interest who will add to the 
development of any region of Haiti.  At the time, the ice that was available in Jeremie was being shipped 
in.  The quality of the ice and the source of the water was not certified.  We are delighted to report that 
this project reached fruition with the first ice being produced in August 2010.  Jeremie now has an 
alternate source of ice from a certified source of potable water. 

 

 
 

  


